UKSA Annual Report

After the long disruption of the pandemic things are finally getting back to
normal, players are returning to the sport and plans are being made for future
competition.

Our last club session was close to maximum attendance for the first time in
over two years. This year we are attempting to introduce a much more
competitive element for those who are keenest to develop their skills and we
plan a series of coaching sessions during the upcoming winter evenings. We
have plenty of interest from our members in competing at the next European
Championships planned for March 2023 in Germany.

Although we won’t be there if force at Ingersoll we are already looking
forward to St Pete in October next year with a good UK turnout expected.

In the meantime the growth of shuffleboard-themed clubs around the country
continues and we are aware of a new one in Tours, France opening later in
2022. It's all good for the long term future of the sport.



